
BFS GCSE results for the Class of 22 
 

Bristol Free School is celebrating another year of fantastic GCSE results.  
 

We are delighted that a record number of students have met entry requirements for our sixth form 
and will be studying with us for A Levels and Level 3 courses in September.   
 

  
  

Mrs King, Headteacher  
I am delighted that our students have had their hard work and resilience rewarded with a great set 
of GCSE results. Year 11 has been a wonderful cohort who have been an asset to the school 

community. We are so proud of the results that students have achieved. I wish all Year 11 students 
every success in their next step in education and we look forward to awarding their GCSE certificates 
in the Autumn.  

 
 

 

 



Mr Fernandes, Deputy Headteacher 
Students should be congratulated on making it through an incredibly tough two years, in preparation 

for GCSEs and vocational qualifications. They are now seeing the results of their hard work and 
resilience. We are delighted that so many can continue with the next stage of their education and 

that a sizeable proportion are remaining with us to study at BFS Sixth Form.  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 

‘My results were incredible they were far better than I had hoped and now I can stay on at sixth 

form’ 
 
‘I am really glad I passed my math’s, all the support and hard work paid off’ 

 
‘I was really nervous for today, but I’m happy with my results and I’m looking forward to coming 
back for Sixth Form’ 

 


